

June 10, 2024

Hello,

Thank you for your collaboration in helping our older adults live better lives. We appreciate your partnership with us!

Senior Services is hosting two open houses to gather community feedback for our strategic planning. We are asking our municipal partners to make the enclosed cards available in your office for residents.

If you would like to promote this event on your website or social media, please contact me for materials





With Gratitude and Appreciation,

Lacie Wheeler

Tracie Wheeler

Grants and Fund Development Manager

twheeler@ss-vbc.org

269-256-4332